
 
 

 

 

CANCELLATION OF TENDER 

 

 
Tender called by Special Technology Zones Authority with T#10/ 21-22 advertised on PPRA 

as well as on STZA website dated 15th October 2021 for HIRING OF ARCHITECTURAL / 

PLANNING FIRM TO DEVELOP THE BUILDING BYLAWS & GUIDELINES FOR 

ISLAMABAD TECHNOPOLIS has been cancelled due to unavoidable circumstances. 
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